
 

CITY OF LINO LAKES 

RESCHEDULED ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD MEETING 

 

January 4, 2023 – 6:30 p.m. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lino Lakes Environmental Board has 

rescheduled the December board meeting to January 4, 2023.  This meeting will begin at 

6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Lino Lakes City Hall, 600 Town Center Parkway, 

Lino Lakes, Minnesota.    

 

 


